
We are pleased to announce our fifth global webcast on risk management:  

Preparing for the Unexpected: Enhancing the Actuarial Toolkit. 

 

The program is comprised of three webcasts that run across the Asia-Pacific (AP), North 

American (NA) and European (EU) regions as follows: 

Dec. 7, 2011 – Noon - 4:15 p.m. EDT (NA region) 

Dec. 8, 2011 – 1:00 - 5:45 p.m. JST (AP region) 

Dec. 9, 2011 – 11:00 a.m. - 3:35 p.m. WET (EU region) 

 

The sessions provide a variety of content and commentary on topics relevant to actuaries and 

risk professionals. The global spread aims to shed light on developments and challenges faced 

by our counterparts in other parts of the world, covering both technical and professional 

aspects. The webcasts were developed for those working in all industries with an interest in 

enterprise risk management. They will feature an update on the much talked about risk 

credential for actuaries, Chartered Enterprise Risk Analyst (CERA), and perspectives from 

modelers and reinsurers of mega events. Longevity is covered from different angles and 

Solvency II remains a key agenda item for the insurance industry. 

 

Following the example set by the webcast run earlier in the year, the regional programs will 

feature presentations from speakers in the other two regions. 

 

The varied agenda has been created to inform and engage you. Be sure to join us for a lively 

discussion. 

 

Regards, 

 

Marjorie Ngwenya 

Editor, The Actuary 


